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Meetings at 7:00 pm. on the 4th Tuesday of the

Month at the Ukrainian Hall at 4017 Victoria Ave.

off Norwell Dr.  Visitors and Guests welcome.

Phone 390-3266.

                

CONTACTS

 ISLAND WATERS FLY FISHERS

 Island Waters Fly Fishers

Email us at  iwff@shaw.ca  or

Phone   250 754-3978

 Visit at www.iwff1.ca

 President: Ron Moll       754-3978

 Vice President :  Ray Honig            758-9930

 Secretary: Ron Busche                 758-2225

 Treasurer: Bill McColl             722-3123

 Past President :  Jack Toomer       756-0987

 Directors:

     Program:

     Entertain:  Bob Kissinger       758-8995

     Divas...:  Wayne Pealo       743-4569

     Newsletter:  Bernie Heinrichs       390-3266

 Webmaster:  Steve Wawrykow      754-3650

BCFFF Contact:   Steve Wawrykow      754-3650

 Fly Tying             Jack Toomer             756-0987

Videos/Library:   Don Ginter       756-4867

 Welcome Table:     Leo Snye       729-7242

 Membership:   Rick Wanhill       753-3982

 Island Waters Fly Fishers

This year’s Divas on the Fly program ended up at Ellison Lake to apply the skills that the breast

cancer survivors had learned during the weekend of May 15, 2010. The IWFF Gillies for this event

were: Steve Wawrykow, Paul Inscho, Gerry Stevens, Leo Snye, Bernie Heinrichs and Wayne

Pealo.The ladies included this year’s Divas, 2009 Divas Alumni and volunteers.  See page 5.
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The Island Waters Fly Fishers

The Purpose of our club is as follows:

-To practice, further and promote the

  art of fly fishing

- To practice and promote fish

   conservation and enhancement

- To encourage fellowship and

   sportsmanship amongst anglers

The British Columbia Federation of Fly Fishers

(BCFFF) is a registered, non-profit society whose

main objective is to promote the conservation of

the fishing environment in British Columbia. By

networking with similarly minded clubs, organi-

zations, businesses and individuals, the BCFFF

provides a voice that reflects its member’s and

the public’s concern for the future of B.C.’s

natural resources. Our organization believes that

concern for the future of our province’s environ-

ment is not just the exclusive domain of fly

fishers or other recreation groups, but should be

the concern of all citizens. Consequently, it is

with this broader population in mind that we

strive to protect and promote our natural re-

sources for the benefit of present and future

generations to respect and enjoy.

Visit  the BCFFF on their webpage at

 http://www.bcfff.bc.ca/

Pub Lunches

Come out to the Black Bear Pub every Wednes-

day from 11:30 A.M. to late noon.  Guests and

new members are especially welcome to join

this very informal gathering. A few members

have gone fishing in the local lakes after the

lunches. An email will be sent a few days

ahead.

Fourth Tuesday Meetings and Events

June 22, 2010, 5:00 pm. Picnic and Fishout at

Westwood Lake

September 28, 2010. General Meeting, topic to

be determined

Other Events

August 22, 2010, 3:00 pm. Summer Barbecue

at the Lantzville Legion.

September 17 - 19, 2010 Campout at Buttle

Lake

December 4, 2010 Christmas Dinner and Auc-

tion.

Some of the bookings are tentative and are

subject to changes.

Panther Lake

Some of the 17 members at the May 22, 2010

Fishout at Panther Lake
Dennis Mullins with another one of his Tyees
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Past, Present and Future

BCFFF Past, Present & Future

BCFFF –Membership Benefits

• Affordable liability insurance
• Affordable membership
• Advocacy on behalf of members and BC 
fly anglers in general

• Access to BCFFF “Gilly Fund” for projects
• Newsletter (4X/yr) and website
• Assistance with club formation
• Assistance with local issues

Guest Speaker: BC Federation of Fly

Fishers
by Peter Caverhill

Peter Caverhill’s slide presentation at the IWFF

May Meeting.

The opening slide shows the BCFFF’s logo.

Peter’s best advice of the evening: You got to get

out more!

Below:

Ron Busche presents

Peter with our club’s

token of appreciation.

He also wore the “Divas

on the Fly” cap,

presentd by Wayne

Pealo, the whole

evening.
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May Meeting Winners

Ray Honig, the Gilly, fly draw master and meet-

ing chairman, congratulates Bill McColl on

winning the smoked salmon which was donated

by Dan Ragan

John Ellis won a box of flies which were left

over from the Divas on the Fly event

Larry Bishop won a couple of spools of tippit -

also from the Divas event.

Peter Lechthaler won the fly draw which means

that Harold Tinling did not - again!

Wayne Pealo and Bob Leverman search the size

labels to see if their winnings (donated by the

Pacific Salmon Foundation) would fit.

Keene

Anderson, guest,

won again this

month - a bag

from the Pacific

Salmon Founda-

tion.
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Divas on the Fly 2010

Paul Inscho helps Joy during the fly tying ses-

sion at Tamagawa next to Holden Lake.
Doug Peterson shows Patricia the next step.

Jerry Stevens demonstrates his method to Sheila.

Leo Snye and Valerie

Bill McColl and Joyce.

Paul Inscho gives some pointers during the fly

casting lessons to Judy, Valerie, Shirley, Georgia

and Joy.
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Club Library

and Videos

Don Ginter is the

custodian for

both, and he will

bring your re-

quests to the next

meeting if you

call him at 756-

4867 or email

him at:

donheather@shaw.ca.

  Check out the

list of books and

videos on our

new website at

www.iwff1.ca.

He is revising and updating

the lists and will be bringing a

few of  the popular ones to

the meetings. They are free to

members - just sign them out.

Who’s coming for shore lunch?

Quinsam River Next to Elk Falls ParkMore Divas

Wayne Pealo with Sheila, Georgia and Joy

Divas Fishing at Ellison Lake

Cathy was into one

And so was Patricia


